
Meeting Minutes – December 20, 2006 
Attendance: Doug, Hamdi, and Patrick 
 

- Meeting with Prof. Vlajic is rescheduled to be on Jan. 6, 2006, time to be 
determined. 

- Prior to the meeting, ensure to be familiar with the following topics: 
o Distributed techniques for hole detection in WSN 
o Geolocation in wireless systems 
o Cooperative geolocation in WSN 

- WSN Kit has not arrived. 
- Development on the HC12 has begun. LCD is working. PWM module should be 

completed by end of next week. 
- New website should be uploaded by Friday. 
- PWM should be implemented by the week and robot should be developed by end 

of next week. Pictures will be uploaded soon. 
 


